Michael Forte'

From: customer_service@aep.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:36 AM

To: ashley@cinrail.com

Subject: Re: AEP Ohio - New Construction - Permanent Business - OH

Dear Ashley Matson,
Thank you for contacting us at AEPOhio.com.

We have issued an order to have new service installed at 12999 Stieman Rd. The order number is 108219566,
and the account number is 10807061303. The scheduling office will be in contact within 3 business days to
schedule a site visit. Please obtain an electrical inspection prior to the service being installed.

Upon the company’s request for electric service, we determined that a security deposit of $100.00 will be billed
to the account. This charge is due before service can be installed.

If there are any questions, please contact our operation center at 1-888-710-4237.

If there are any technical questions please review Ohio Power — Service Requirements.

If we can be of any further assistance, you are welcome to email us at customer service@AEP.com. When
emailing us, please include a copy of the original inquiry and subsequent responses.

Sincerely,

Chelsea S.
AEP Ohio®

CONNECT

"This message, including any attachments, contains confidential information intended for a specific individual
and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message
and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or taking any action
based on it is strictly prohibited."
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